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Message from Mr. Ariel Guarco
President, International Co-operative Alliance

Dear friends from the National Federation of University Co-operative Associations.

It is a pleasure for me to speak with you again and share my satisfaction for this
65th Annual General Meeting.

We are coming to the end of a difficult year, in which the pandemic continued to
affect many of our activities. For many months, we had to modify the way we
communicate, connect, work, produce, consume, and the way we educate

ourselves.

The cooperative model was a key actor in all these fields. Just as our enterprises
continued to produce and serve their communities, you made and continue to do
great efforts to sustain this essential action for the present and the future that
education represents.

In each of our countries, in our regions and throughout the world, cooperatives
demonstrate once again our resilience. But, most importantly, we offer ourselves
as a tool with a proven track record to get out of this health, social, economic, and
environmental crisis, and to build a truly sustainable planet.

Therefore, this time I want to celebrate the great contribution that university co-
operatives in Japan make to consolidate this vision not only in your country, but
also in the Asia-Pacific Region and on a global scale. For the International
Cooperative Alliance, it is key to invite new generations to live a cooperative life.
That young people can grow and develop, both personally and professionally,
through cooperation. And the incorporation of young people in the cooperative
model, without a doubt, requires the work of entities like the ones you represent.

I encourage you to continue with the magnificent task you are doing. I thank you
for allowing me once again to share some ideas with you. I wish you an excellent
meeting and I send you a strong cooperative hug from a distance.

Ariel Guarco
President, International Co-operative Alliance



